
 

 

 
 
 
 

March 2024 

 

Department of Public Instruction 

125 S. Webster Street 

Madison, WI 53703 

 

Re: 2023 Graduates Clarification 

 

It has come to our attention that the data regarding our 2023 graduates was not reported in the December 

snapshot.  

 

We have worked extensively with our Student Information System vendor to correct the error in both our 

SIS as well as in the export of information to the portal.  

 

St. Joan Antida High School had 27 students graduate in May 2023. If you have any further questions or 

require additional information regarding this issue, please contact me (414)272-8423 or via email at 

motero@saintjoanantida.org. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

Megan Otero 

Principal 
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